From: Betty Leland

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 6:55 AM **To:** Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Say No To Duke

Attachments: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No

to Duke CEC; PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Good Morning:

Please place this email in Docket #20200176.

Thanks.

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to Commissioner Art Graham Florida Public Service Commission bleland@psc.state.fl.us (850) 413-6024

From: Nancy Pope (popesandburns@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 20, 2020 1:57 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

We all need energy help

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Nancy Pope 1444 Watermill Circle Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 popesandburns@aol.com (727) 938-7679

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.

From: Desiree Thomas (drdesireet@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2020 11:50 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

I?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Desiree Thomas 16564 Bear Cub Court Fort Myers, FL 33908 drdesireet@hotmail.com (540) 577-0739

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.

From: Elia Cuomo (elialuz@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 11:34 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: PSC Docket No. 20200176 - Say No to Duke CEC

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

I do not support making it possible for large corporations to make Manet hands over fists while low income families are scraping to pay electrical bills, sometimes going without necessities to do so. It is outrageous.

1?m a Duke Energy customer and a member of the Sierra Club.

I support solar, however, I do not support it being used as a ruse to require all customers to pay big corporations, like Walmart, millions of dollars when those corporations are perfectly capable of paying for those costs themselves. Vulnerable communities already have a difficult enough time paying their current utility bills without an additional rate increase that will subsidize big corporations instead of providing all ratepayers the benefits of clean energy.

Please deny Duke Energy?s request to approve their Clean Energy Connection program. If all customers, like me, are paying for solar then we deserve to also enjoy all the cost savings of that solar, and not just big corporations.

Sincerely,

Elia Cuomo 3620 Yacht Club Dr, Aventura FL 33180 Aventura, FL 33180 elialuz@aol.com (305) 527-2588

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Florida Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Leighanne Boone at Sierra Club Florida Chapter at leighanne.boone@gmail.com or (415) 977-5500.